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October –  

The Month of the Rosary  
The month of October is dedicated 

to the Most Holy Rosary. This is 

primarily due to the fact that the 

liturgical feast of Our Lady of the 

Rosary is celebrated annually on 

October 7th. It was instituted to 

honour the Blessed Virgin Mary in gratitude for the 

protection that she gives the Church in answer to the 

praying of the Rosary by the faithful. 
 

Next Tuesday, 13th October, there will be a National 

Rosary Day to pray for Australia, in particular, the 

future of Australia, its protection, and for our youth. 

As a way of consolidating prayer and the rosary with 

our students, we will pray the Rosary as a whole 

school on this day. 
 

Year 6, in their peer support groups, will explain the 

Mysteries of the Rosary to the students and how to 

pray the Rosary. They will then lead their group in 

saying the Rosary. Children are invited to bring their 

rosary beads to school for this special time in the 

day.  
 

Hail Mary full of Grace,  

the Lord is with thee.  

Blessed are thou among women 

and blessed is the fruit of thy womb Jesus.  

Holy Mary, Mother of God,  

pray for us sinners now  

and at the hour of our death. 

Amen. 

 

Welcome Back  

Welcome back to all our students!  

We hope you had a relaxing 

holiday and are ready for an 

enjoyable final term for 2015! 

 

Classroom Improvements 

Thank you to the  Catholic Education Office for 

funding our renovations to Year 2 and Year 3 

classrooms during the holidays.  We are extremely 

pleased with the improvements.   

We may have an opportunity to have the same 

renovations carried out in Year 1, 6M and 4D 

classrooms in the coming weeks. 

Kindergarten Orientation Morning 

Parents are reminded that the next orientation 

morning will take place on Tuesday, 24th November  

from 9.00am till 11.00am.  

 

Uniform Shop 

We are in the process of outsourcing our uniform 

shop to a new company. However, it will continue to 

operate at the advertised opening hours. We will 

inform you when this is finalized and if any 

arrangements change. 

The uniform shop will be open on Wednesday, 14th 

October from 2.45pm till 3.30pm, Thursday, 15th 

October from 8.45am till 9.15am and Friday, 

October 23rd from 8.45am till 9.15am. 

 

Families Leaving OLOL in 2015 

In order to plan for next year, would you please 

notify the school and complete a leaving form if your 

child does not require a place for 2015. New families 

coming into the area are currently seeking to enrol at 

OLOL. 

 

Sacrament of 

First Eucharist 

This year, we are again 

conducting our Parish based, 

family-centred preparation 

for the Sacrament of 

Eucharist. Children in Year 3 and above who have 

received the Sacrament of Reconciliation are invited 

to receive the Sacrament of Eucharist.  Part of the 

Program involves small groups meeting to share this 

faith experience.  

Program commences:   

12th October Parent Meeting 

18th October for 4 consecutive weeks 

Children presented at Mass 

17th/18th October 

Sacrament of 1st Eucharist: 

Saturday 21 November  6.00pm 

Sunday 22 November  9.30am 

Sunday 22 November  2.00pm 

 

OLOL Working Bee - Saturday, 17th October 

This is our big Spring Clean up of the gardens and 

church.  Please mark this date in your diary as any 

assistance will be greatly appreciated. 

OLOL  
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http://www.catholic.org/bookstore/?category=19
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
http://www.catholic.org/bookstore/?category=19


Congratulations 

Congratulations to Mrs Sara Hogan, 

Matt and Zoe on the safe arrival of a 

baby girl, Evie on 28th September. 

 

University of NSW Mathematics Competition 
 

Certificate of Merit 
 

Year 3 Year 4 

Mia Bermudez Sophie Alliston 

Joshua Hasham Kyle Filipino 

Eila King Darcy McCorkell 

Elias Tannous Ainslie McNally 

Tiago Quintal Katherine Saab 
 

Year 5 Year 6 

Jasmine Schiller Nicole Pacheco 

Raymond Draybi 

Lachlan Fernandes 

Joshua McQuaid 

Domenic Nesci 
 

Certificate of Credit 
 

Year 3 Year 4 

Madison Starkey Nicholas Hyde 

Matthew Tween Declan Doyle 

Joshua Aboud Marcus Attard 

Liam Fernandez Erin Boffa 

Natasha Habib Ella Fernandez 

Lauren McQuaid Max Langdon 

Olivia Nesci Abigail Scully 

Mason Newton Heath Swann 

Florence Sulaturio Bailey Wilkinson 

Samuel Waring Elle Younes 

Setphanie Wilson-Moore 

 

Year 5 Year 6 

Noah Bigley Chelsei Quintal 

Oliver King Charlotte Farquhar 

Jessica Lee 

Leah Murphy 

Amelia Polley 

Erin Swann 
 

Certificate of Distinction  
 

Year 3  

Jack Gontarczyk 

Michael Oboubisa Nyampong 

Rhecha Pathak 

 

Year 5 Year 6 

Daniel Walker Ryan Duffy 

John Aldrich Del Rosario 

Benjamin Waring 

 

 

 

PRC Presentation and Meeting 

Keynote Presentation - Saturday, 17th October, 2015 

Dr Michael Carr-Gregg - Strictly Parenting - Every-

thing you need to know about raising school-aged 

children. 

RSVPs essential to prcparraevents@hotmail.com 

Term 4, 2015 - Monday, 16th November, 2015 

(General Meeting) 

Presentation: All students are gifted and talented . . . 

Identifying personalized pathways to success. 

Presenters: Tim Hardy (Team Leader - Numeracy, 

CEDP) and Anthony McElhone (Principal, St Oli-

ver’s Public School, Harris Park. 

 

Post Separation Recovery Program 
CCSS Solo Parent Services is offering its seven 

week Post Separation Recovery Program.  

Commencing: 21st October for 7 Wednesday eve-

nings from 7.30pm till 9.45pm.  

Venue: Diocesan Assembly Centre, 

             1-5 Marion St Blacktown.  

Cost: $80.00  

Registration Essential: Eileen or Rita on 99330205 

or soloparentservices@ccss.org.au  

 

Is your child interested in music or dance? 

The new Mercy Music & Performance Academy at 

OLMC Parramatta offers a range of tuition and 

workshop options for young people from Years 3 to 

Year 12. A survey is currently being conducted to 

understand the needs and interests of families in our 

local area – please help us create a program that best 

fosters musical and dance talent by completing the 

following survey: 

www.olmc.nsw.edu.au/theacademysurvey. 

The survey will be open until October 30, 2015. 

SCHOOL EVENTS 

October 
Sat 10th 

 

OLOL Fete 

Mon 12th Stage 3 Basketball Gala Day 

Tues 13th Cyber-Safety Talk Yrs 4, 5, 6 

National Rosary Day 

Wed 14th Music-A-Viva 

Thurs 15th Year 5 Bathurst Excursion 

Priests class visit Year 1 

Fri 16th Year 5 Bathurst Excursion 

Year 2 Maritime Museum Excursion 

Diocesan Mission Mass 

Sun 18th World Mission Sunday 

Tues 20th Yrs 5 and 6 Personal Development 

Parent Evening 6.30pm 

mailto:soloparentservices@ccss.org.au
http://www.olmc.nsw.edu.au/theacademysurvey













